
Email to parents 

Dear parent / carer 

I am witing to inform you that The Maths Department have changed their homework platform to Sparx Maths.

Your child will receive a Microsoft Teams assignment from their class teachers detailing how to log on and how to use the 
website. Student’s will no longer require a username or password to access their homework, instead this website can be 
accessed by clicking on the blue ‘Log in to Sparx using Microsoft’ button. This will also be demonstrated during class time to 
the students.

To support your child with completing their homework, please ensure they have access to a paper and a pen whilst they 
complete their online tasks. Sparx Maths requires students to write down their answers and ‘Book Work Check’ codes 
throughout their homework tasks. If you would like to explore the website yourself, please see the information linked below.

Sparx Maths - A parent's guide to Sparx Maths

As a department we aim to have onboarded all students onto the website by the end of this half term. After Easter homework 
will be set weekly, revisiting topics studied earlier in the year.

If you have any queries regarding the above, please do get in touch.

Kind Regards,

Mrs R Phetla
Deputy Head of Mathematics

https://sparxmaths.com/parents/
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